[image: image1.png]pdf - Adobe Reader

|| 78 itestobe ogo fna .




Little Stoke Primary School

Little Stoke Lane

Little Stoke

South Gloucestershire

BS34 6HY

Tel. 01454 866522
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Headteacher: Mr Dan Ross

Website:   www.littlestokeps.co.uk    

Email: admin@littlestokeps.co.uk
                                                                                                                                                                           24th January 2022
Dear Parent/Carer
I am writing to let you know about two exciting school visits which have been arranged to support your child’s learning.  The details of the trips are below:
Trip 1    Education visit to:        Cadbury World
               Purpose:                         To explore the Mayan peoples’ involvement in the early history of cocoa growing 

                                                        and chocolate production in c. AD 900.
               Date:                               24th March 2022
               Cost:                                £28.10 per pupil
The trip will be leaving school at 8.45am promptly and returning by 4.30pm This will mean that all children will need to arrive at school by 8.30am at the latest in order to be registered and be ready to board the coach for our departure time.

Trip 2
Education visit to:
Lifeskills Centre - The Create Centre - Bristol
Purpose:                           
To take part in activities in realistic simulations, which include houses, a road, shop, dark alleyway, a river and a railway line, visitors can actually experience difficult or dangerous situations in a safe environment and learn how to deal with them.
Date:


28th March 2022

Cost:
                             £11.30 per pupil
Clothing required:  School jumper and their own trousers with trainers or shoes which are suitable for walking in. Payment can only be made online at www.schoolmoney.co.uk.  Please tick the consent box for both these trips when making payment to authorise your child to take part.  Unfortunately, should there be insufficient donations to cover costs, this trips would be unable to go ahead.  To help with the cost of these trips you can split the cost in instalments as follows:
£15.00 
  paid by 8th February 2022

£12.20    paid by 8th March 2022

£12.20    paid by 5th April 2022
The school has insurance for these visits with the Local Authority recommended insurer.

All children will need to bring a packed lunch with them; if your child is entitled to a free school meal and would like one on the day please inform the office as soon as possible so we are able to arrange this.  All children, including those entitled to free school meals, will need to bring their own drinks, however please do not bring fizzy drinks or drinks in glass bottles
If there have been any changes to your child’s medical details please advise the office.
Yours sincerely
Miss Bradwell -  Year 6 Class Teacher

  
